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March 20, 2023 
 
Sent via email to:  
 Our File: FOI-2023-028 
 

 

 
 
Dear : 
 
Re:  Request under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 
 
British Columbia Ferry Services Inc. (BC Ferries) received your request for access to 
records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the FOIPP Act) 
on January 3, 2023.  Your request was as follows: 
 

 “Copies of all operational directives concerning the Baynes Sound Connector 
issued by Captain Weigold and Captain Raduta from July 1, 2021 to January 
3, 2023.” 

 
Enclosed please find copies of the records responsive to your request. 
 
Some of the records contain information excepted from disclosure under the FOIPP Act.  
This information was severed so the remaining information could be disclosed. 
 
The severed information is excepted from disclosure under sections 13, 15, 19 and 22 of 
the FOIPP Act.  The information was severed because it contains advice and 
recommendations, poses a potential security concern and contains personal information.  
A copy of the FOIPP Act can be found here: 
https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165 00 .  
 
We have noted on the records disclosed to you which section of the FOIPP Act was relied 
on to sever the information. 
 
Thank you for your deposit of $15.00 for this request, received on February 24, 2023.  
The final charge for this request is the same amount.  As this charge is the same as your 
deposit, the account for this request is settled.  
 






